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On 2/12/2015 Yates Petroleum sampled the Compromise SWD #1 (2RP-2797) release with a
 backhoe.  The release area was split, and samples were taken from 16 different holes.  Samples
 were taken at 1’ and 3’ below surface in each hole. 
 
On 2/20/2015 Yates received the analytical results back for the initial sampling conducted.  These
 results were reviewed on 2/23/2015 and it has been determined that further vertical delineation is
 needed of the release area before a work plan can be written and sent to NMOCD.  TPH and BTEX
 were non-detect for this release, however most sample points show elevated chloride levels. 
 
I’ve attached a sample table summarizing the initial results along with a Google Earth map showing
 the approximate sampling locations.   
 
Yates will schedule further sampling for chloride delineation as time allows in the next couple of
 weeks.  Once sampled and we have more results, a work plan will be written and submitted to
 NMOCD.
 
Thanks,
 

Amber Cannon
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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